
   

 

  

 

                                                                                             

Dear Parents 

You are warmly invited to come along to our breakfast morning on 

Wednesday 18th September 9am to find out about an exciting Family 

Learning course that we will be running in school this term 

What do Family Learning courses involve? 

 Fun and friendly sessions where you can meet with other parents and 

carers and share ideas 

 Sessions include discussions, practical activities, and team work.  

 Courses are designed to help parents support their children’s learning 

and at the same time develop their own skills 

 A certificate when you’ve finished the course  

 Information about other courses and further learning opportunities 

Come along on Wednesday 18th September to meet the tutor and to find 

out more! 

 

Please return the reply slip to school by Friday 13th September. 

I will be attending the breakfast morning on Wednesday 18th September at 

9.00am. 

Name of child/children: __________________________________ 

Class: _______________________________________________   

Number of adults attending: _______________________________ 



   

 

  

                                                      


